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Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 8:31 AM
To: 'bjbyrne46@hotmail.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: FW: Docket Number 20190071-MS
Attachments: 2020 WATER-WASTEWATER RATE CASE LETTER.docx

Good Morning, Mr. Byrne. 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Number 20190071, and 
forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 
Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 
 
 
From: Bruce Byrne [mailto:bjbyrne46@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 20, 2020 12:49 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: Bruce Byrne; Linda M Byrne 
Subject: Docket Number 20190071-MS 
 
Clerk of the Florida Public Service Commission, 
 
Reference Docket Number 20190071-WS 
 
Our letter, attached, documents our opposition to the water and wastewater rate increase filing by Deer 
Creek RV & Country Club under Florida Public Service Commission Rate Case Overview  Docket Number 
20190071-WS. 
 
If you have any questions or require any additional information, please feel free to contact me at any time. 
 
Bruce J. Byrne 
303 Bunker Lane 
Davenport, Florida 33837 
 
Cell: 607-481-1490 
Email: bjbyrne46@hotmail.com 
 



19 January 2020 

 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk’ 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
 
Reference: Docket Number 20190071-WS 
 
Dear Commissioners, 
 
We are writing to express our disagreement with the Deer Creek RV & Country Club 
Inc. (Deer Creek), filing for an increase in our water and wastewater rates, through 
Docket Number 20190071-WS. 
 
We do not consider rate increases improper when they are justified. Deer Creek cannot 
justify the need to place the burden for more funds with their residents when they are 
not billing the commercial businesses located between Deer Creek and Route 27? 
 
It is rumored Landlord for these properties has leased the properties with the stipulation 
they would not have to individually pay for water and wastewater services. However so, 
there have been no payments form this property owner/manager. 
 
The documents included in the Rate Case Overview detail an increase in the water bill 
from $8.31 to $30.44 and wastewater from $22.50 to $32.31. This is a 365% and 43% 
increase respectively. 
 
We are retired and living on a fixed income, and this increase would greatly impact our 
financial status and budget. 
 
In closing, to each of you, would you want to be required to pay for water and 
wastewater for commercial businesses in your personal areas? 
 
Please vote no on this request. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bruce and Linda Byrne 
303 Bunker lane 
Davenport, Florida 33837 
 
Bruce Cell:608-481-1490 
Bruce email: bjbyrne46@hotmail.com 
 
p.s. – please feel free to contact me at any time concerning this issue. 
 
 




